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How we can support your charity

Mention us in your Tweets, Facebook and LinkedIn posts and we will like, share and
comment as often as we can. Access our social media via -
www.thebusinesswomansnetwork.co.uk

Got a fund-raising event coming up?

Send your articles to us and we can include them in our blog and that gets promoted
the following month in our newsletter.

You can also send us a short paragraph to feature on our Stella Women page -
https://www.thebusinesswomansnetwork.co.uk/business-women/stellawomen/

If you email us 1 sentence on your event, we can send that out to all of the relevant
coordinators across our network to promote in the Business Ops slot of each event.
You will need to ensure that it reaches us in

Attending an event? Tag us in a post on the event page on Facebook so people get to
know about your charity.

You can bring your banner to any event free of charge.

Even on the day you get a discounted rate of £10. Bring 2 friends and you attend that
event for free. Save the Eventbrite fees to by booking direct with your local
coordinator.

Use your Promo slot at an event to tell the audience what you need help with. Our
members are very generous.

Ask attendees in your to second promo slot to tweet about you or like your social
media platforms.

Join the team and get paid to network. We will reduce the set up fee to just £50 and
you get access to all of our marketing material, support online and in person and you
when you make your events a success (with our support) you will get paid to
network and have business owners coming to you every month. We work on a 50/50
split — that’s profit and work to make the events a success.

After each event we share photos of the event — don’t forget to visit our page and
tag your charity in our event’s pictures.

Can think of other ways we can support you? Just get in touch, and we’d be keen to
help. We do have 1 charity per year per county so it’s worth attending regularly to
put your case forward to be our charity for next year too!




